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  Comancheria Film Shoot  
US 70 Downtown Portales 

 
Portales – A segment of US 70 (1st and 2nd streets) east and west bound through Downtown Portales will 
intermittently close on Tuesday, May 26th to accommodate the production of the movie Comancheria.  
 
The temporary closures will take place between 7:00 am and 5:00 pm on US 70 between Boulder and 
South Main Avenue Streets.  Please watch for flaggers and obey all traffic control signage. 
 
For more information on closures and detours, go to the statewide road information website at: 
nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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